
01/04/2019 

MS Maureen Reddie 
1 / 2B Boyle ST 
Balgowlah NSW 2093 
maureen_reddie@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0081 - 12 Boyle Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

Properties surrounding "The Lookout", a Heritage listed building with a rich history attached to 
it, are all part of the special history of the area. My 
property was built on land that was originally stables, No 8 was a coach house and the P & O 
Style building is heritage listed, as far as I am aware.
This legacy should be treasured and maintained and the proposed development would be 
completely out of sync with the current standing properties. Council should proudly maintain 
the history and ambiance of the area and the proposed development would be totally against 
that. 
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